
Sutton CE (VC) Primary School 

Thursday 14 April 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: The Big Pedal       

 

Our school’s Travel Plan which has a key aim of encouraging children to walk, cycle 

or scooter to school, is constantly evolving and a new initiative we are running this term 

is called ‘The Big Pedal’. 

 

The Big Pedal initiative will be taking place across the next two weeks, 18 – 29 April. 

The aim of this is to increase the number of children cycling or using a scooter to 

come to school.  We will be inputting the data on a daily basis which will be shared 

with the pupils. We are also able to include in our ‘count’ school staff, parents, carers 

and younger siblings who are not at school to increase our daily totals.  There is the 

potential for the school to win stunt shows, equipment and storage facilities through 

daily prize draws if just 15% of the school cycle or scoot to school. That is 

approximately 50 children in our school, not even including all of the supporters. 

 

It is really simple to get involved; all you need to do is plan to cycle or scoot to school as 

many times as you can during the two week period. The only thing we ask is that if 

you could please get your children to tell their class teachers that their parent or 

accompanying adult cycled with them so that these numbers are added to our grand 

total.  

 

Remember the more people travelling by two wheels, the greater our chances of winning 

some prizes. 

 

Thank you for your support with this initiative 

 

 

Mr D Smith 

Deputy Headteacher                                           
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